From: Jodi Higuchi Sayegusa <jhiguchi@kauai.gov>
Date: Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 1:55 PM
Subject: RE: mapping project
To: Fletcher, Charles <fletcher@soest.hawaii.edu>
CC: Kaaina Hull <khull@kauai.gov>, Myles Hironaka <mhironaka@kauai.gov>

HI Chip – 
 
I apologize – we need to follow up with a contract between the County and the University of Hawai‘i for this project.  While we executed the contract between the County and the State Office of Planning, that contract relates to the County’s receipt of CZM funding for the Project.  I’ve attached the Contract between the County and State OP as context.  
 
Please review the attached contract between UH and the County for the SLR and GIS Mapping Project.  Please let me know if you folks are ok on our end with executing this Contract.  As you will see, the draft Contract, Scope of Work, and Payment and Compensation Schedule contains language cut and pasted heavily from the Contract with between the County and State OP that you folks already reviewed, and uses previous contracts with UH as a template as well.  I’ve simultaneously sent all documents to our Purchasing Office and the Office of County Attorney.  Once everything is approved, we can send to you folks for execution, then send the NTP.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Jodi A. Higuchi Sayegusa
Deputy Director of Planning
Planning Department, County of Kaua‘i 
4444 Rice Street, Suite A473
Līhu‘e, Hawai‘i 96766
(808)241-4050
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